A

MIicHAEL T. HUFF - ROCK ISLAND COUNTY SHERIFF

Captain William Kauzlarich Captain Steve Dean Captain Richard Fisher
Operations Commander Services Commander Jail Superintendent

October 5, 2010
Dear Chief Beckwith and the entire ILEAS Board and staff,

On behalf of the citizens of Rock Island County and the entire staff of the
Sheriff's Office, | want fo thank you for your additional generous award of Mobile
Data Computers and support equipment.

Our agency has experienced the remarkable benefits in job efficiency and
safety your generous first award has provided.

During these trying economic times, we could not have added the needed
equipment without this grant. Our staff and citizens we serve deserve these
important communication devices.

| have richly enjoyed the strong relationship between ILEAS and our agency.
My administration will continue to work closely with ILEAS under the spirit that
your organization has shown.

riedase feel free to coniact me or my staff with any matters.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Mike Huff
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